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Executive Director 

  

 
 
 
Virginia Barlow 
Research Assistant 
NC General Assembly, Legislative Analysis Division 
Suite 545 LOB, 300 N. Salisbury Street 
Raleigh, NC 27603-5925 
919-733-2578 (phone) 
919-715-5460 (fax) 
Virginia.Barlow@ncleg.gov 
 
 
RE:  Administrative Procedure Oversight Committee Report 
 
 
Dear Ms. Barlow, 
 
Our board staff was not aware of the requirement to report the data described in S.L. 2020-87.  We 
have not been collecting this information and therefore we have nothing to report. 
 
I have contacted some of the other licensing boards to see how they collect this information. We will 
implement procedures to collect it as soon as we are able to determine the best process and then are 
able to implement the technology required to collect this data. 
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding as we get these procedures into compliance. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Joseph S. Siragusa, DC  
Executive Director 
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